
To Our Pizza 150 Family:

As you know, we planned to take a little breather this summer and close on Mondays in order to refresh

our spirits and staff after a very trying 18 months. We intended to return to our Monday hours this

coming week, however, we have made the decision to extend our Summer Breather Mondays for the

next few months.

The COVID-19 pandemic continues to affect us all in so many different ways. Throughout the restaurant

industry, we are experiencing supply chain issues and shortages. These shortages are unpredictable and

affect our ability to provide all of our menu items all of the time.  We have and will continue to provide

you with alternatives but please be aware that we may make occasional substitutions for this reason.

Our wonderful and dedicated staff continues to remain committed to providing you with the best dining
experience possible. But, unfortunately, there are times when we may not be fully staffed and wait times
might be longer than usual.  We ask for your patience, and if you have any service issues, please let us
know with an email to mail@pizza150.com. We always strive to provide the best and safest customer
service possible, and we ask for your respect and patience in return.

While we’ve never accepted reservations here at Pizza 150, we strongly encourage large parties (8 or
more) to call ahead and give us notice, especially if you are planning your visit during peak times. We
love a good party and want to ensure that you have an amazing time in our restaurant.

Please bear in mind that we are all reacting to challenging circumstances in real time. We may not always

get it right but we are doing everything we can to minimize the impact on you, our loyal customers. We

appreciate your patronage and your patience as we work through the uncertainties of the future.

Rest assured, we WILL be back on Mondays when things have gotten back to our new normal and it is

safe for all of us.

Thank you.
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